
Testimony Against HB1368 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please enter an unfavorable report against HB1368. 
 
I am against  

 Altering the circumstances under which the Secretary of Health is required to make a new 
certificate of birth due to the change of a sex designation of an individual;  

 establishing requirements and a prohibition related to the making of new certificates of 
birth; and  

 altering the options for indicating an individual's sex designation on a license, 
identification card, or moped operator's permit issued by the Motor Vehicle 
Administration.  

 
There are only two sexes: male and female.  One may delude oneself and think otherwise and 
one may even alter one’s body to look different than one’s biological sex at birth, but the basic 
DNA in one’s cells has not changed.   
 
No parents or guardians should be allowed to request a change of sex on their child’s birth 
certificate even if they allowed a sex change operation or allowed the child to take puberty 
blockers.  These actions are an affront to God and common sense and the State should not 
condone it or support it.  
 
So please enter an unfavorable report against HB1368.   
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